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10 January 2011

All Ireland Quarter Final
Sunday next is another day in the history of our club when we travel to London to
take on English champions Neasden Gaels. Our boys have prepared well for this
game and I know they will give it their all. As usual I would ask our supporters to get
behind our team and give them your full support.  I know that due to uncertainty
about the weather and the economic situation not as many will be travelling that is
why it is important those that are there make their voices heard.

In order to facilitate supporters the club are attempting to arrange transport from
Crown Moran Hotel in Cricklewood leaving at 11.30.am sharp for Ruislip.  After the
game the buses will leave immediately for Heathrow, Stansted and Luton airports.
Supporters should note that these arrangements are dependant on demand and you
should give your name to John Hand , Eamon Mc Mahon, Paddy Kindlon jnr. or Tom
Mc Kay or call to the Rangers Hall on Wednesday next at 8.00pm in order to give
your name and receive more information.  The fare will be £10. Supporters should
note that these arrangements are dependant on sufficient uptake. Supporters who
wish to make their own arrangements should note that there are four Ruislip
Stations and the one to get off is West Ruislip.

Membership
This is the time of year for the renewal of membership. Members will be pleased to
note that there has been no increase in Fees. Family £30; Adult £20; Student or
Senior Citizen £5. The closing date for the receipt of membership is the 31st of
March. Membership to be paid to Peadar Mc Coy or any member of the committee.

Training Fund
The club would like to thank all those who have contributed to our training fund. It is
surprising the wide range of support we have. To date we have received donations
from London, America, Meath, Louth, Down and Armagh.  As a club progresses in the
All Ireland series the expenses increase dramatically.
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